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   Help Our Garden Grow! 

RECRUIT TODAY! Helping hands 

are always needed! The Geraldton 

District Hospital Volunteer Program is 

always looking for new volunteers to 

join our team. If you happen to know 

someone who would be interested in 

lending a hand, or know someone 

who loves working alongside people, 

direct them our way! Those interested 

are welcome to visit the Geraldton 

District Hospital website—Volunteer 

Program webpage for more infor-

mation.  

Volunteer ID Badges 

I’m here for my shift. Am I wearing my  

volunteer ID badge? Upon your arrival 

take a moment to check to see if you are 

wearing your Geraldton District  

Hospital volunteer ID badge. The newly 

designed identification badges have 

been designed and implemented to help 

our patients, residents, residents family 

members, and our onsite staff distinguish 

who our volunteers are. If you have yet 

to receive your volunteer ID badge, 

please visit the Volunteer Coordinators 

office Monday-Friday, 8:00am to 4:00pm. 

Our volunteers continue to RISE! Our 

volunteer bulletin board is now decorated 

colourfully and ready for the public, staff 

members, and our volunteers to view! If 

you happen to have the time, stop by the 

volunteer bulletin board located within the  

finance wing to view our fiscal calendar 

year achievement for total hours earned, 

and to familiarize yourself with the names 

of the many volunteer members who 

have helped us to achieve the  

number of hours earned in 2016! 

Volunteer Bulletin Board 



 

 

A new hourly tracking system has been imple-

mented for all Hospice Northwest volunteers. 

An email detailing the  changes and require-

ments have been forwarded to all Hospice 

Northwest volunteers for further review. 

Questions or concerns regarding the new 

tracking sheet can be directed to Jade via 

email.  

THANK YOU!!!! 

Extension Program  

Hospice Northwest 

Geraldton District Hospital 

Webpage  Updates! 

The Geraldton District Hospital Volunteer Pro-

gram has its own tab on the Geraldton District 

Hospital webpage!   

 

Where can we find the Volunteer Program tab?  

Simply visit: http://www.geraldtondh.com/ and 

select  the Volunteer Program tab. 

Our volunteers continue to RISE! It is with pride and excitement that I  

announce the fiscal calendar year achievement for total hours earned!  

CONGRATULATIONS Geraldton District Hospital Volunteers, your total hours 

earned in 2016 (April 1st, 2016 to March 31st, 2017) has been calculated at 

6617.92 hours!!!! On behalf of the Geraldton District Hospital we would like to 

congratulate and thank each and every member of the volunteer program for their  

time, support, commitment and caring heart. One of the greatest gifts one can 

give is their time. Without your helping hand, we would fall to pieces! Thank you 

for helping us grow.   


